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COPY.
Llopd’s Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th July, 1929,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the 3rd Specisl Survey No.2
and the Boiler Survey which became due in Merch and May last
respectively on the steamer "ANGLO NO.2", I hove to acauaint
you I am ggnformed by the Owners that this vessel is working
in Buenos ﬁires, and Lhat their Chief Engineer Mr. Tessier,
whose address is Sociedad Anonime Frigorifico Anglo, Calle
Bme Mitre 430, Buenos fires, will meke the necessary arrangements
for these surveys to be held.

In the circumstances I shall be glad if you will
give the case the necessary attention and let me know in due
course what arrangements are made in the metter.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
The Surveyors, Clessification Committee,

BUENOS A IRES. \ @? 2021
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